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Attention: Ms Diane Sarkies 

Dear Ms Sarkies 
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STATE SIGNIFICANT DEVELOPMENT 8019 
MIXED USE DEVELOPMENT —50 (21) HONEYSUCKLE DRIVE NEWCASTLE 

Reference is made to your letter dated 30 June 2017 seeking the Environment Protection Authority 
(EPA) provide comments and recommended conditions regarding the above proposal. 

The EPA notes the development is a mixed-use development including 154 residential units, 
commercial space, retail space and parking. These potential landuses are unlikely to generate 
issues that the EPA needs to comment on. Accordingly, the EPA has not reviewed the 
Environmental Impact Statement and has no comments on this proposal. 

If you require further information regarding this matter please contact Peter Jamieson on 4908 6818. 

Yours sincerely 

I — 
PETER JAM IESON 
Head Regional Operations Unit - Hunter 
ENVIRONMENT PROTECTION AUTHORITY 

PO Box 488G Newcastle NSW 2300 
117 Bull Street, Newcastle West NSW 2302 
Tel: (02) 4908 6800 Fax: (02) 4908 6810 

ABN 43 692 285 758 
www.epa.nsw.gov.au 
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